On July 19, 2005, Board Member Sandra Richmond requested the following information regarding Board Item P5 - Debarment of Jostens, Inc.

:

Question: 
 Is three years enough?

Answer:
This recommendation is based upon the facts that there are limited number of competitors in this field and this vendor has been successful in the past and may be able to reorganize its operation within the three year debarment period in order to get back to a service level for which they have been known for.  The District does not have to award any bids to them at the end of the debarment period but rather would re-evaluate them at that time to determine if they are once again a responsible vendor.
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